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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Concord — October 19, 2012 — The Department of Revenue Administration 

(DRA) 

 

New Hampshire Department of Revenue Administration Announces the 

Retirement of Barbara Robinson, Director of Municipal Services Division 

 

The NH Department of Revenue Administration announces the retirement of 

Barbara Robinson, Director of Municipal Services Division.  Ms. Robinson has been 

a valued member of the Department team since 1989.  Serving in various roles 

over the years, she has served her most pivotal role as the Director of the 

Municipal Services Division for 13 years, overseeing the tax rate setting and 

budget approval process for 550 municipalities.  Ms. Robinson has been 

instrumental in modernizing the Division.  Her last day with the Department will 

be October 31st.  Interim leadership will be assumed by Mr. Stephan Hamilton, 

current Director of Property Appraisal Division.  The Department is deeply 

appreciative of Ms. Robinson’s many years of dedication to serving the 

communities. 
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